
 

                                                                        

RUNAWAY JUVENILE: Nevaeh Gardner 
2025-008192 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Sunday, July 6, 2025 

 

NORTH CHARLESTON, S.C. – Nevaeh Gardner, 14, was last seen leaving her home in 

Hollywood on Thursday, July 3, 2025, around 11:00 p.m. She got into an unknown white 

vehicle, possibly driven by a black male teenager. She was last seen wearing black short pants 

and a black t-shirt with a white paint splatter design. There is no foul play suspected.  

 

 
 

Height: 5’5” | Weight: 187 lbs. | Hair: Purple | Eyes: Brown | Age: 14 

 

If anyone has information on Gardner or her whereabouts, they are asked to contact CCSO 

Detective Michael Thompson at 843-554-2471 (desk), 843-830-3332 (cell), or via email at 

methompson@charlestoncounty.org. If contact is made with the person after hours, please 

notify Consolidated Dispatch at 843-743-7200. 


